
Children and families are in great need of donated food this summer. 

Federal employees and the CHCO Council are joining together 


to collect 1.2 million pounds of food nationwide. 


Starting June 7, 2010, please bring in your non-perishable items 

and place in one of the donation boxes. The boxes will be picked up: 


June 30, 2010
 
July 30, 2010
 

August 31, 2010
 

FedsFeedFamilies@opm.gov
 
www.FedsFeedFamilies.gov
 


